
Promotion Committee Report—January 2014
Submitted By: Scott Wojton

--The inventory of promotional items has pretty much been sold and/or  

liquidated.

--The remaining items (a few window stickers and pewter mirrors) were 

accidentally left in the conference room at Hawbaker’s upon conclusion of 

the October board meeting by me. Sorry about that. I did communicate 

with Jim P to ask if Sam M could swing by and recover the items from 

Hawbaker’s. I am not positive is Sam made it by to collect them.

--Forwarded information of the screen printer who did our last few orders 

or shirt to Dennis Wade upon his request.

--Reminder--now is the time to start thinking about ideas for a 

promotional item to celebrate our (PANWTF) 40th Anniversary which I 

believe is 2015. 


